
External Scholarship Opportunities* 
 

www.fastweb.com 

www.college-scholarships.com 

www.finaid.org 

www.scholarships.com 

www.collegeresourcenetwork.com 

www.schoolsoup.com/scholarship-directory 

www.highfivescholarships.com 

www.TuitionFundingSources.com    

 

• Laura Bassi Scholarship 
https://editing.press/bassi 
Deadline: Spring & Winters Dates Available on Website 
 

• 

http://www.fastweb.com/
http://www.college-scholarships.com/
http://www.finaid.org/
http://www.scholarships.com/
http://www.schoolsoup.com/scholarship-directory
http://www.highfivescholarships.com/
http://www.tuitionfundingsources.com/
https://editing.press/bassi
http://www.affordablecollegesonline.org/financial-aid-for-minorities/


 
• Bizness Apps Developer Scholarship 

https://www.opploans.com/scholarship/
http://www.browntax.com/National-Founders-Undergraduate-Business-Student-Scholarship.shtml
https://beautydealsunit.com/pages/annual-scholarship
https://www.ziprecruiter.com/scholarship
https://www.aistechnolabs.com/visual-art-scholarship-program-usa-canada-students/
https://utopiamanagement.com/scholarship-fund
https://www.realtyhop.com/resources/scholarship
https://www.renthop.com/resources/college-scholarship
https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/ewaste-scholarship


 
• Boom & Bucket 

https://www.boomandbucket.com/blog/scholarship 
Deadline: June 15th, Annually 
 

• Gardiner Foundation Scholarship 
https://www.lawyertime.com/gardiner-foundation-scholarship/#apply-scholarship  
Deadline: July 15th, Annually 
 

• Dollar Hand Scholarship 
https://dollarhand.com/future-of-finance-scholarship/ 
Deadline: August 17th, Annually 
 

• Trending Impact Scholarship 
https://trendingimpact.com/scholarship/ 
Deadline: September 1st, AnnuallySly 

https://www.boomandbucket.com/blog/scholarship
https://www.lawyertime.com/gardiner-foundation-scholarship/#apply-scholarship
https://dollarhand.com/future-of-finance-scholarship/
https://trendingimpact.com/scholarship/
https://www.responsify.com/scholarship/
https://thehawkeronline.com/scholarship/
https://uscathetersupplies.com/scholarship/
https://www.saplinghr.com/about/scholarship
http://www.suntecautoglass.com/scholarship.html
https://www.siyachts.com/scholarship
https://www.bosterbio.com/scholarships
https://www.jumpstart-scholarship.net/application-show-grit-scholarship


 
• Beyond the Screen Scholarship 

https://www.hgdlawfirm.com/about-us/scholarships/beyond-the-screen-social-media-s-impact-and-potential/ 
Deadline: April 15th, 2025 

 
• E-waste Scholarship 

https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/ewaste-scholarship 
Deadline: April 30th, 2025 
 

• FormsPal Scholarship 
https://formspal.com/scholarship/ 

https://www.hgdlawfirm.com/about-us/scholarships/beyond-the-screen-social-media-s-impact-and-potential/
https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/ewaste-scholarship
https://formspal.com/scholarship/
https://globalscholarships.com/globalscholarships-scholarships/
https://www.blankstyle.com/blankstyle-scholarship-fund
https://www.zicklincontracting.com/restoration-awarness-scholarship
https://diamocycle.com/scholarship/
https://www.corporateofficeint.com/blog/Corporate-Office-Interiors-Scholarship-Contest/
https://dixiebellepaint.com/scholarship/
https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/digital-privacy-scholarship
https://www.jumpstart-scholarship.net/application-gratitude-scholarship


• KURU Footwear Scholarship 
https://www.kurufootwear.com/pages/scholarship 
Deadline: July 1st, 2025 
 

• Next Generation Healers Scholarship 
https://www.blankstyle.com/blankstyle-scholarship-fund 
Deadline: June 25th, 2025 
 

• Spokeo Scholarship 
https://www.spokeo.com/scholarship 
Deadline: July 30th, 2025 
 

• Pittsburgh Injury Lawyer Scholarship 
https://www.pittsburgh-injury-lawyers.com/scholarship/ 
Deadline: July 31st, 2025 
 

• Philadelphia Injury Lawyer Scholarship 
https://philly-injury-law.com/scholarship.html 
Deadline: July 31st, 2025 
 

• Finale Inventory Scholarship 
https://www.finaleinventory.com/finale-inventory-scholarship 
Deadline: September 1st, 2025 
 

• Don’t Text and Drive Scholarship 
https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/dont-text-and-drive-scholarship 
Deadline: September 30th, 2025 
 

• College JumpStart Pay It Forward Scholarship 
https://www.jumpstart

https://www.kurufootwear.com/pages/scholarship
https://www.blankstyle.com/blankstyle-scholarship-fund
https://www.spokeo.com/scholarship
https://www.pittsburgh-injury-lawyers.com/scholarship/
https://philly-injury-law.com/scholarship.html
https://www.finaleinventory.com/finale-inventory-scholarship
https://www.digitalresponsibility.org/dont-text-and-drive-scholarship
https://www.jumpstart-scholarship.net/application-pay-it-forward-scholarship
https://reedatamianscholarship.com/reed-atamian-scholarship/
https://www.mrhomebuyer.ca/blog/mr-home-buyer-scholarship/
https://www.webuyhouseasis.com/blog/we-buy-house-as-is-scholarship/
https://www.jumpstart-scholarship.net/application-love-of-learning-scholarship


• PayMyStudentLoans 
http://www.paymystudentloans.com/ 
Deadline: Not Specified 
 

• Secrets of the Hire Scholarship 
www.sohscholarship.com  
Deadline: Not Specified 
 

• Smile Tutor Scholarship 
http://smiletutor.sg/scholarship/ 
Deadline: Variesmailto:scholarships@smiletutor.sg 
 

• Paymaster Scholarship 
http://paymaster.co/sharing-economy-tips-scholarship/ 
Various Scholarships and deadlines 
 

• Digicert Scholarships-   
https://digicert.com/wifi-security-scholarship.htm  
https://digicert.com/internet-of-things-scholarship.htm  
https://digicert.com/internet-security-scholarship.htm  
Deadline: Not Specified 
 

• FIRST Scholarship Program 
http://www.firstinspires.org/about/press-room/first-scholarship-program-makes-available-%2450-million-in-
college-scholarships 
Deadline: Not Specified 

 
• The Cochran Firm Scholarship 

http://www.cochranfirmdc.com/about/johnnie-l-cochran-jr-memorial-scholarship/ 
Deadline: Not Specified 
 

• Headset Plus Scholarship 
http://heatsetplus.com/newsdesk95/newsdesk_info.html   
Deadline: Not Specified 
 
 
 

*These scholarships are sent to the University of North Alabama from outside sources. We do not endorse or have 
other information other than what is listed with the scholarship. 
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